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Subject: New school.
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Is there anything that council can do to support the new school being moved along?

| have 2 kids at the school. Itis in embarrassing disrepair. The quality of the learning environment is well below standard
and impacting actual learning. The arrival and departure from school is deathdefying and | personally witness near
misses between drivers and students weekly. It’s only a matter of time before someone is a hurt. The school was never

intended for so many students, cars, buses and | fear for the safety of kids.

The BWDSB has a website intended to keep parents up to date with updates once or twice a year with the same details -
for the last four years...”stay tuned, we’re working on it”.

Please help - our kids are disadvantages when seeking post high school education because of the poor quality of
programming due to size restriction and the board not investing in the school given that they claim to be working on a
new one.

Your help would be greatly appreciated. | am speaking on behalf of hundreds of parents!

Thank you.

Erica
Sent from my iPhone



